
Tuesday 9th January 

Spring 1 – Year 3 Newsletter 
  
Hi all, 

  
Happy New Year! We hope you all had a lovely, relaxing break and spent some time with 
loved ones over Christmas. We are looking forward to welcoming the children back for the 
new term. 
  

This half term is 6 weeks long and will include some new and exciting topics such as the 
Romans and Rainforests! Please see our Spring 1 Curriculum Map to explore what your child 
will be covering in each topic this half term. 
 
Thank you for your support and engagement since our return to Class Dojo. It has been 

lovely to share images and information about in school activities and learning with you all 
so easily, and the children are very much enjoying the points system in class! 
 
Over the Christmas break, I was fortunate enough to travel to Tanzania and experience the 
incredible culture, animals, food and music that Africa has to offer. 

Having gained so much from the trip, I hope to share lots with the children about Tanzania. 
This half term will therefore include a week themed solely on Africa, specifically Tanzania, 
where we will discuss cultural ways of life, food and music, animals, geography and art.  
  
 

Polite Reminders: 
  

Reading Books, Library Books and Times Table Books will continue to be changed on a 

Monday so please ensure these are in your child’s bags ready to come to school. 
  

Spellings will continue to be tested on a Tuesday with new ones issued the same day. 
All spellings are chosen in line with our school scheme and the National Curriculum. 
(Children who are currently accessing a Phonics Intervention Programme will be given 
spellings selected in line with their current focus) 

 
PE days will remain on a Monday and Friday, children should come to school dressed 

appropriately (School PE kit, representing their house, and appropriate footwear). 

 

As always, if there are any questions, please feel free to contact me via phoning or emailing 

the school office (admin@seatonsluicefirst.co.uk). 

 

Thank you, 

Miss Brunton 😊  
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